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ALERT! 
 

 
 

I received a call yesterday that was very concerning.  A man received a call from someone 
claiming to be from the VA regarding insurance he supposedly bought.  When he told the caller 
he did not buy insurance from them, the caller became very rude.  After arguing for several 
minutes, the caller hung up.   
 
The Federal Trade Commission advises asking for the caller’s name, company, address, phone 
number, and for something in writing detailing the debt owed.  If the caller will not provide this 
information, hang up.  Go to the Federal Trade Commission website for more tips. 
 
 
Stay safe, 
Sherri Bevan Walsh 
Summit County Prosecuting Attorney 
 
 
If you would like to be added to our e-mail list to receive alerts and other useful information 
from my office, please call (330) 643-2796. 

 
 

Visit our website to view past alerts: http://www.co.summit.oh.us/prosecutor/srcitsafe.htm 
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